
PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, March 29, 2016 – 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Lynn City Hall – City Council Chambers 

The Lynn Economic Development & Industrial Corporation has received a grant from the 

Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management to prepare a Coastal Resiliency Assessment 

and Adaptation Plan that evaluates the vulnerability of coastal infrastructure and resources, and 

lays the groundwork for planning strategies to adapt to future climate change conditions. The 

second of three public meetings will be held on Tuesday, March 29, 2016 from 5:30 to 7:00 in 

the Council Chambers at Lynn City Hall. Overall project goals and objectives will be presented, 

and climate change scenarios to be evaluated will be presented and reviewed.  Potential coastal 

flooding under future sea level rise and storm scenarios will form the basis for planning to 

increase the resiliency of Lynn’s coastline.  

 

 


